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Suntsu Frequency Control, Inc. 
 
 

The Notification of End of Life 
 For SWS512 Series 

 
 
 

Notice Date: May 25, 2021 
 
Subject: Notice the end of life for the SWS512 series 
 

1. The Notice 
Suntsu has decided to announce the EOL notice for SWS512 due to the package 
shortage and demand decreasing.  
 

• EOL Date : 05/25/2021 
• The last time buy: 07/09/2021 
• Please contact Suntsu sales team for quotation.  

 
2. Recommend the alternative solution 

Suntsu recommends customers consider testing SWS732 series as the alternative 
solution. SWS732 size is a little bigger but has similar land pattern. The electrical 
performances are same. Please contact to the sales team for more information.  
  

 
3. Contact 

If you have any questions about this product and service, please contact below: 
Engineering Manager 

             Name: KH Mun 
             Email: khmun@suntsu.com,  
             Phone: 1-949-783-7320 
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